RESOLUTION NO. 114-95

January 5, 1995

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE VANDENBERG
VILLAGE COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT WHOLEHEARTEDLY EXPRESSING
APPRECIATION TO STEPHEN H. NOSLER FOR HIS SERVICES AS A MEMBER OF

THE BOARD FOR THE PAST FOUR YEARS.

WHEREAS, Steve Nosler served well and faithfully on the board of Directors of Vandenberg
Village Community Services District as an elected Director for four years; and,

WHEREAS, Steve Nosler served as Chief Financial Officer to the District insuring both sound
investments and tight fiscal controls; and he oversaw the preparation and execution of each
annual budget cycle that resulted in the District achieving a sound financial position and
outstanding annual independent audit reports; and,

WHEREAS, Steve Nosler used extraordinary judgement in handling of policy issues in an
objective way, always serving in the interests of, and with loyalty to, the residents of
Vandenberg Village; and

WHEREAS, Steve Nosler used humor and assertive leadership to assist the Board in
accomplishing its public business on behalf of the citizens who elected him to office.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Directors of Vandenberg Village
Community Services District, on behalf of the residents of VVandenberg Village, that we hereby
express deep gratitude for Steve Nosler's dedication, unselfish service, leadership, and expertise
which have contributed immeasurably to the District's success in fulfilling its mission of service
to the Community.



Resolution No.114-95
January 5, 1995
Page 2

On the motion of Director Small

Second Director Buttler

Resolution No0.114-95 is hereby adopted.

Jon C. Picciuolo
President, Board of Directors
ATTEST:

Deputy Secretary
Board of Directors

SECRETARY'S CERTIFICATE

I, Tommy A. Keller, Deputy Secretary of the Board of Directors of the Vandenberg Village
Community Services District, hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of
Resolution No. 114-95, passed and adopted by the Board of Directors of the VVandenberg
Village Community Services District at its Regular Meeting held on the 5th day of January,
1995.

Tommy A. Keller



